
Study Overview
The City of Toronto has initiated a Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) Study to explore 
opportunities to improve reliability of an aging forcemain 
that serves the Baby Point Wastewater Pumping Station. 
The existing forcemain is located within Étienne Brûlé 
Park along the route indicated on the map within the 
Baby Point area, City of Toronto (see map).

The Process
The study follows Schedule “B” of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) process.  The MCEA 
process provides members of the public and interested 
parties with opportunities to provide input at key stages 
of the study. The study will define the existing problem, 
consider and evaluate alternative solutions, assess 
impacts of the preferred solution, and identify measures 
to lessen any adverse impacts.

The City invites you to learn more about the EA study 
and speak with the project team at our first Public Drop-in 
Event. Details are as follows:

Date:   Thursday, October 12, 2017
Time:   6 p.m. to 8 p.m.
Location: Humbercrest United Church, 16 Baby Point Rd.

Public Consultation
Early discussions with the community will be critical to 
identify ways to reduce the impacts of this project on 
adjacent property owners, park users and pedestrians, 
while evaluating options and selecting the preferred 
solution. Two Public Drop-in Events (PIEs) are planned 
for this Class EA study. PIE 1 will present the problem 
opportunity statement, alternatives under examination, 
and the criteria used to evaluate alternatives. The project 

team will be present to answer questions and discuss 
the next steps in the process. The second PIE will present 
the results of the evaluation and the selected preferred 
alternative. Notification of the PIEs will be advertised 
in the local community newspaper and notices will be 
mailed to residents within the study area.

We want to hear from you
Public consultation is an important part of this study. Visit 
the project website for more information or contact us if 
you want to be placed on our mailing list for updates.
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The City of  Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. Toronto thrives on your 
great ideas and actions.  We invite you to get involved.

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of 
personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.
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